

LORD KEEN QC

Minister of State for Justice (whose responsibilities include the Crown Dependencies)

is visiting Sark on

Wednesday, 26th September 2018
and wishes to meet the

Island's business community.

If you run a business in Sark, you are cordially invited to a meeting at **the Toplis room, Island Hall** from **10.15am – 11.00am** on Wednesday, 26th September to meet Lord Keen.

It is very much hoped that you will be able to attend.

COMMITTEE OFFICE, LA CHASSE MARETTE, SARK GY10 1SF Telephone: (01481) 832118
Posted 17th Sept 2018